Broadbottom C of E Primary School

Weekly Newsletter

Friday 2" October 2020
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Welcome to Reverend Cait

We are delighted to welcome the new vicar
of Mottram Parish Church,

Reverend Cait Walker

For more information, look at our school
website, under Christianity.

Reminder — Data Updates
It is very important that we have the correct
information for your children. Please contact the
school office, either by telephone or email, with any
amendments for contacts, change of address,
medical issues, etc.
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" Class of the week

Star of the week

Blue Class — Kaiden V\ ) 4
Red Class — Daisy
Green Class — Olivia “ -
Purple Class - Reuben 4 Qs

Purple Class

Harvest Festival

Year 6 Parents
Reminder:

Facemasks

Please continue to wear
facemasks and practise social
distancing when dropping off or
picking up your children.

The deadline for High
School applications is

Saturday 31t October 2020

We will be accepting at the
office, donations of any tinned
or dried produce from w/c 5t

October which will be
guarantined before
distribution.

Thank you for your support.

NHS
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PLEASE HELP

Do not socialise with anyone
you don't live with or that isnt in
your support bubbie anywhere
indoors or in your garden. If you
are outdoors in public, do not
gather in groups of more than six
IT WORKS!
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Keep your social distance
IT WORKS!
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ME IN SCHOOL

Deadline 9t October.

KEEP

Wash your hands regularly
IT WORKS!

Wear a face covering
IT WORKS!

Self-isolate if you have symptoms
or are identified as a close contact
IT WORKS!
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www.tameside.gov.uk/itworks
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www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk

For more information re: Coronavirus updates please visit:
https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus

@broadietweets
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